Z/To/ 10 B3a. VITE.
Kern River
Deadline: 2/9/10 by 12 noon

Reon Pierce
15658 Breckenridge Rd., Bakersfield, CA 93307
(661)366-4277 Cell (661) 549-1919 @ FAX (661) 366-4139
E-Mail ronpierce@atginternet.comse consum@atginternet.com

Jeanine Townsend

Clerk to the Board State Water Resources Control Board
"P.O. Box 100 | |
Sacramenio, CA 95812-0100

‘RE: COMMENT LETTER 2/16/10 BOARD MEETING ITEM: |

ORDER - KERN RIVER" ' __ -
| D ECEIVE 'ﬁ

FAX: (916) 341-5620
FEB -6 2000
Febr_’uary 6, 2010 |
" Dear Ms. Townsend, | . SWRCB EXECUTIVE

I support the finding that unappropriated water remains in the Kern River! I also wholeheartedly

© support Bakersfield City's application to run available water through the riverbed. The Kern River
is a natural resource that should run through Bakersfield. A Kern River running through '
‘Bakersfield will make this valley town liveable and functional. We need and deserve the

| opportunities fbr local recreation and refreshment, the habitat for wildlife, and the natural

* replenishing of the aquifer. -

One suggestion is to cut a smaller channel down the middle of the river so that when the water

availability is lower, we could still have running water-just through a smaller portion of the river.
' Please include this letter of support with any documents being presented at the board meeting.

Sincerely,

Ron Pierce

Hard copy with original signature has been sent.




